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March 4, 1985 $I$1.$51f
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No.1
P-85070

Regional Administrator D@@@Qy@ h
:.

Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission E||E611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011 y
Attn: Mr. E. H. Johnson

SUBJECT: Chloride Report

REFERENCES: 1) P-85036, Lee to Johnson,
dated January 31, 1985

2) P-85030, Lee to Johnson,
dated January 28, 1985

Dear Mr. Johnson:

In Reference 1 we indicated that we would be forwarding an additional
report which would address the effects of chloride on major

components in the primary circuit. The report has been delayed
+ somewhat. It is presently undergoing final review by PSC as well

.

as

final review by GA.

We are also updating the report "An Investigation into the Sources of
Chloride in the Fort St. Vrain Primary Circuit". It is anticipated
that final reviews will be completed on both of these reports to
permit a March 18, 1985 submittal.

With the many activities in progress the delay experienced was
unavoidable.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. M. H. Holmes at
(303) 571-8409.

Very truly yours,

JbEs lY./ M m d W
Don W. Warembourg, Manager
Nuclear Engineering Division
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